
Dear Senators,
 
As a Christian I believe that marriage should only be between a man and a woman.
A current proposed bill to change the above definition for the sake of ‘diversity’ will

threaten to undermine the sacredness and validity of marriage, which was taken from the

context of the Christian religion.

Currently same sex partnerships are now being recognised by the law as having the same

rights as a married couple in relation to financial and property rights. They are not in any

way disadvantaged by the fact that they cannot ‘marry’.
Please consider carefully and choose not to redefine marriage.
Yours sincerely,
 




